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2014 Annual Meeting Notice 

 

February 7, 2014 
 

Dear Member, 
 

The Annual Meeting of the Trapper Creek Glen Homeowners Association will be held Saturday March 8, 2014, at 

1:00 PM at the H&H Lakeview Restaurant, MP 99.5 Parks Highway.   

 

Following is the planned agenda: 

-Roll Call 

-Proof of Notice of Meeting 

-Reading of Minutes 

-Report of Officers 

 -Secretary’s Report 

 -Treasurer’s Report 

-Registered Agent’s Report 

-Report of Committees 

 -Trail Work Report 

-Unfinished Business 

-New Business 

 -open to the membership 

-Election of Board of Directors 

 

All positions of the Board of Directors are to be elected at the Annual Meeting.  The duties of each position are 

described in the Association Bylaws that are posted on the Association website (tcghoa.org). 

 

We encourage members to consider serving on the Board of Directors.  Most Board of Directors business can be 

conducted by phone or email with only a few meetings being held each year.  Nominations for these positions can 

be forwarded by email to thuhta@tcghoa.org.  Nominations will also be accepted at the Annual Meeting. 

 

Currently the board is in need of volunteers to replace our secretary and president.  Please consider 

volunteering to fill these key positions. 

 

If you are unable to attend this year’s meeting, but wish to participate, you are strongly encouraged to return a 

2014 proxy form.  Proxy forms are also available on the website (tcghoa.org). 

 

As a reminder, minutes from the Annual Meeting will not be mailed to all members since they will be available 

on the website (tcghoa.org). However, we will notify the members for whom we have email addresses.  So, please 

provide your email address when you mail in your dues.  If you do not have access to the website and desire that a 

copy of the minutes be mailed to you, please indicate so when you mail in your dues. 

 

A “Dues Reminder Notice” is included if you have a current balance due.   

 

Sincerely, 

Tasha Huhta 

Secretary 

mailto:thuhta@tcghoa.org

